
20/09/2021 

MRS Tia Collings 
9 Daisy street ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
Tiajcollings@gmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

To whom it may concern. 
I thought I’d make a submission in support of the new proposed whale beach neighbourhood 
centre. 
It’s great to see new developments on our northern beaches, refreshing the area and providing 
new cafes to bring more people into the area. 
Many buildings are looking so outdated so it would be nice to see new life breathed into the 
area.
Kind regards 
Tia collings 
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Subject: Online Submission


